
 

 

 

KMC Broadway Group 
Tuesday 27th August at 7.45pm at 20 Wilcott Close 
Wednesday Evening House Group 
Wednesdays at 8pm: 114, High Street, Knaphill come and join us. 
Welcome Service for the new Chair of District  Rev David Hinchliffe - Thursday 29th August at 7pm 
The service welcoming Rev David Hinchliffe to the South-East District is on Thursday 29th August at 7pm at 
Redhill Methodist Church, Gloucester Road, Redhill, RH1 1BP.Light refreshments will be provided from 5.30pm. 
We hope many of you from across the district will join us for this occasion.  The service will be led by the 
Secretary of Conference, Rev Jonathan Hustler, and the preacher will be the Chair of the Cornwall District, Rev 
Steve Wild.   
Prayer and Share Meeting 
The monthly Prayer and Share Meeting at The Vyne will meet on Wednesday 4th September at 10am. 
CAMEO - Wednesday 4th September 
Our next CAMEO will be on Wednesday 4th September 1.30pm  for 2pm start at KMC - all welcome. Barbara 
Humphries 
Leadership Team Meeting 
Monday 9th September at 7.45pm at KMC. 
Clothes 4U preloved clothing with TLC - Saturday 21st September, 2 - 4pm 
When leaving donations of clothes in Room 2, please ensure they are stacked safely and access to the Fire Exit is 
not blocked. We would like clothes only left in Room 2. Thanks for your kind donations, much appreciated. 
Monthly Coffee Morning 
The next monthly Coffee Morning is on Saturday 28th September from 10am to midday. 

 

Changing lives for the good, through the power of God’s word 

Sunday 25th August 
9.30am  - Pre service Coffee & Chat 

10am - Morning Worship with Rosie Lee 

Sunday 15th September 
10am - Morning Worship  

6.30pm Circuit Service at Cranleigh 

Sunday 1st September 

10am - Morning Worship with Julia Monaghan 

Sunday 22nd September 

10am - Harvest Festival with Hilary Beckingham 
6.30pm - Holy Communion with Dave Faulkner 

Sunday 8th September 

10am - Covenant Service with Dave Faulkner 

Sunday 29th September 

10am - Morning Worship with Dave Faulkner 
6.30pm - V3RS3: & VOIC3 III “Christmas is Coming” 

Song words are usually displayed on the screen at the front of the church. 

If you have difficulty seeing the screen, there are printed versions of the words 
available, please ask one of the door stewards. 

      Please join us for refreshments after services, in the Welcome Area 

Coffee donations in aid of Action for Children (June - August 2019)  

Money from the Offering during the service goes to church funds.  

First Aiders 
If anyone is first aid trained, and would like to be a First Aider for KMC, please speak to one of the Stewards, 
Linda Todd, Elizabeth Gurd or Shirley Chase. Thank you. 



Coffee Tin - Chosen Charity 
Until the end of August, our chosen charity giving will be for “Action for Children.” We don’t charge for 
refreshments after a service, but if you wish, you can give a voluntary donation to our chosen charity.  
Action for Children 
On behalf of the Mission Team, many thanks to everyone who supported the Action for Children 150 Years 
Celebration Service. An amazing sum of £232 was collected in the ‘retiring collection’. This will be added to by 
the Coffee tin donations from June to August. If anyone missed the service but would like a ‘150 day Collection 
Box Challenge’ box, please ask Sue Findlay or one of the Stewards. 
Alzheimer Café UK Camberley 
The Alzheimer Café in Camberley takes place at St Mary’s Centre, Park Road, Camberley GU15 2SR between 
6.30pm and 8.30pm, on every third Monday of the month for all persons with dementia, their families, friends 
and professionals, and anyone interested in dementia. 
KMC Directory 
The KMC Church Directory has now been updated. A personal copy for all those named in the Directory is now 
available from the pigeon holes in the Welcome Area. Please take your copy.  Yvette Wright 
We have jobs to fill - please help if you can - volunteers needed! 
Church Steward, Property Steward, Fire Health & Safety Representative, Safeguarding Officer, manage the KMC 
Facebook page, GDPR Officer, Junior & Youth Church Leaders and  someone to put on heating remotely from app 
on an  smart phone. Speak to Yvette Wright for more information.  
Prayer Diary 
The August Prayer Diary is now available in the Welcome Area. 
KMC Dates for the Diary 
Sunday 8th September - Covenant Service - 10am 
Sunday 22nd September - Harvest  Festival Service - 10am 
Sunday 29th September - V3RS3: & VOIC3 - refreshments from 5.30pm - service 6.30pm 
Saturday 23rd November - Christmas Bazaar (10am until 2pm) 
Sunday 8th December - Christmas afternoon Tea and Carols (3pm until 5pm) 
Other events 
Saturday 7th September, 10am until 4pm, Westborough URC, Guildford “Confidence in Sharing the Gospel” 
Sunday 29th September, from 6pm Café Style Service at Addlestone Methodist Church. 
See posters in the Welcome Area for more information about the above two events. 
Cooking for Hope - 11am until 2pm 
Learn to cook healthy and affordable meals, be creative and eat delicious food, meet new people and build self 
confidence and access wellbeing support. The courses are free and run from October 2019 and May 2020. Pre 
booking is essential. See flyers in the Welcome Area, For more information admin@thehopehub.org.uk or phone 
01276 581174. 
The Woking Foodbank 
The Woking Foodbank (for which Byfleet Methodist Church is a satellite outlet) is looking for assistance as 
follows: 
1) To appoint a part time warehouse manager; this will be a paid position for 12 hours per week; a full job 
description can be obtained direct from Alison Buckland, Foodbank Administrator at 
info@woking.foodbank.org.uk 
2) Regular volunteer required: Tuesday afternoons, 1pm - 2.30 pm at the Salvation Army, Sythwood, Goldsworth 
Park.  Full training will be given.   
3) Regular volunteer required: Friday mornings 10am. - 12 noon also at Sythwood 
If you know of anyone who would be interested in volunteering, Alison would love to hear from you ...... or speak 
to Margaret Watts at Byfleet: 01932 343489 - margaret.watts10@ntlworld.com and she will put you in touch.  It 
really is a valuable piece of mission and outreach. 

 

 

 

New Style Service - Sunday 25th August 
Today, please come and have a tea/coffee before the service. If you are unable to drink your tea/coffee by 10am, 
please take it with you into the service! The service will start with a longer period of Praise and Prayer. This is the 
third morning service we have done this. Please give feedback to Stewards. Thank you. (Refreshments will still be 
available after the service). 
Christmas Bazaar - Saturday 23rd November, 2019 
Liz Funning is the Christmas Bazaar Co-ordinator this year - please speak to Liz if you can help - note the date…. 


